
‘Living, Loving, Learning’  
 

St Elizabeth’s Catholic Primary School 
Webster Street, Litherland, L21 8JH 
Tel: 0151 922 5752 
www.st-elizabethsprimary.co.uk 
admin@stelizabethscps.org.uk 
    
Headteacher: Mr Liam Daniels BA (QTS) Geog (Hons) NPQH 
 
          5th January 2021 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Thank you for your message informing us that you would like a place for your child during 
lockdown. 
 
We are pleased to tell you that we have allocated a place for your child/children starting from 
tomorrow.  Please be aware of the following: 
 

 Your child should be at school no later than 8:55am 

 You should enter the school through the usual gate in the morning. 

 We will not be offering hot meals from our kitchen.  We can provide a packed lunch for 
your child.  If you do not receive free school meals you will need to pay for the meal, or 
alternatively you can provide a packed lunch of your own. 

 Please wear a face covering when entering the premises and observe social distancing.  
Do not be offended if we speak to you regarding this as we are all trying to protect each 
other. 

 Uniform should be worn by the children, but they are able to wear trainers. 

 Please collect your child promptly from the usual pick up point at 3pm. 
 
If there are any other questions, please speak to us tomorrow.   
 
We look forward to welcoming the children back. 
 
Regards 
  

 
Mr L Daniels 
Headteacher 
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